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San  Joaquin  River  Restoration  Program  
Restoration  Administrator  

Memorandum

Date: March 20, 2013 

To: Alicia Forsythe, Program Manager SJRRP cc Michael Mitchener, Apurba Borah 

From: Ro Meade, Restoration	
  Administrator

Subject: Revised	
  R Interim Flow Recommendations Covering the Period	
  from March	
  20, 2013 
through February 28, 2014

On March 12, 2013, I received an updated Allocation and Default Flow Schedule from your staff for my 
review and action. Prior to preparing this response	
  to the	
  updated Allocation document, I reviewed the	
  
updated	
  Allocation	
  and	
  consulted	
  with	
  fisheries agencies staff	
  and the TAC to obtain their	
  counsel 
during preparation	
  of my revised	
  Interim Flow recommendations. 

My updated Interim Flow recommendations, prepared in response to your March 12 Interim Flow 
Allocation	
  and	
  Default Flow Schedule are	
  attached for	
  your	
  review and action. After you	
  and	
  your staff
have an	
  opportunity to	
  review my recommendations I look forward	
  to	
  discussing them with	
  you. Please 
let me know if you have questions and when you expect to be ready to act on my recommendations. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Attachment: Updated	
  R Interim Flow Program Recommendations, dated	
  March	
  20, 2013 
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